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22nd March 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
After the Easter holidays, children in Year 2 will be taking part in the Key Stage 1 SAT’s 
assessments. These assessments will be done over the course of May during lesson time 
with the class teacher. Children will take 2 maths papers and 2 reading papers. 
 
It is important to emphasise that these tests are not as formal as the tests taken at the 
end of Year 6 and that children in Year 2 are assessed using the information gathered by 
the class teacher over the course of the year and parents will be informed where their 
child is working in the summer term. 
 
Tests are taken in the usual class time and are marked by the class teachers and are 
carried out in a way that supports pupils and does not put them under pressure. 
 
For some pupils it may not be appropriate for them take the tests. This will be discussed 
with parents on a one-to-one basis by the class teacher before the Easter holidays.  
 
If you do have any further questions which you would like to ask please speak to your child’s 
class teacher. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs S Hodge 
Phase 2 Assistant Head 
 
 
 


